
MASS INTENTIONS Come	
  and	
  See	
  Weekend	
  at	
  the	
  Seminary	
  
Sunday, Nov. 2nd  -  9:00 a.m. ✞Mildred Heisler    
                           (11:00 a.m.)   St. Vital Parish & Parishioners 
Friday, Nov. 7th   (9:00 a.m.)✞ Norm West 
Saturday, Nov. 8th (5:00 p.m.) ✞Alma Johansson 
 
 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the 40 Days for Life Campaign; on site or in prayer!   
546 babies were reported saved from abortion during that time world wide! 
"God worked through so many faithful people during this campaign and that work goes on far beyond 
Day 40. We close with a beautiful witness to what God can do..." 
 
Confirmation: Parents Information and Registration Night 
 
Do you have a child in Grade 6 who you feel is ready for confirmation this year? Maybe your child is a 
bit older but they have yet to be confirmed? 
Join us for a parents information and registration night on Nov. 11th from 7pm-8pm at Saint Vital Parish 
(the large room in the basement). Please bring your child's baptismal certificate and $30 registration fee 
(cash or check). 
You can visit the parish website for more information:  
 
http://www.saintvitalparish.com/sacraments/confirmation/ 
 
Or you can contact Theresa at 780-929-8541 or at Theresa.st.vital.parish@gmail.com if you have any 
questions. 
 
SUNDAY MISSALS 2015: - For sale at the back of the church  
Living with Christ Missals ($5.00)  
Young Catholic Missals ($10.00)  
 
2014 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (November 2nd) 
 Regular Collection Building Fund Pay Down the Debt 
Weekly Budget for 2014 3,923.00 115.00 1,000.00 
Contribution Nov. 2nd   3,520.00 87.00 95.00 
 -403.00 -28.00 -905.00 
 

Tired	
  of	
  cooking	
  and	
  dishes	
  –	
  let	
  us	
  help	
  you!	
  
On	
  Monday,	
  November	
  10	
  from	
  5pm	
  to	
  6:30pm	
  we	
  will	
  be	
  hosting	
  a	
  SPAGHETTI	
  DINNER	
  in	
  
the	
  church	
  basement	
  in	
  support	
  of	
  the	
  Knight	
  of	
  Columbus/Canadian	
  Wheelchair	
  Foundation.	
  
Our	
  goal	
  is	
  to	
  raise	
  funds	
  to	
  provide	
  10	
  wheelchairs	
  to	
  those	
  in	
  need	
  in	
  the	
  developing	
  world.	
  
Costs:	
  $5.00/person,	
  5	
  &	
  under	
  free.	
  
Last	
  year	
  with	
  your	
  very	
  generous	
  support	
  we	
  were	
  able	
  to	
  raise	
  enough	
  funds	
  to	
  purchase	
  16	
  
wheel	
  chairs.	
  
	
  

 



Come on down and join fellow parishioners on Sunday, November 16th after the 9 and 11 a.m. mass to 
enjoy scrumpelious pancakes and sausages and more prepared by the K.C.  Our Lady of the Hill Council.  
See you there! 
 
Project Santa Clara 2015 – Once again this year our parish is contributing to Project Santa Clara, 
Mexico.  You are invited to select a shopping list for the child or children of your choice and/or make a 
monetary donation.  100% of all donations go directly to support several missions in Mexico served by 
this project.  Boxes will be available for pick-up in the coming weeks.  For more info:  Fabiola at 
seethemircles@hotmail.com or 780-929-6838.   
	
  
PRAYER	
  FOR	
  REMEMBRANCE	
  DAY	
  	
  
Lord, please bless all who have served and continue to serve in our armed forces, especially those who 
have been wounded or who have died in battle. We also pray for healing and peace; that one day, all 
peoples will lay down their weapons and embrace one another as brothers and sisters in one human 
family. Heal our outward divisions so that one day our world might live in true and lasting peace. Amen  
 
BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE 
Since the early Church, Christians have prayed for the dead. During this season of remembering, a Book 
of Remembrance is available.  In commemoration of all our faithfully departed, please record the names 
of family and friends for whom you would like to pray. Each week we will pray for all those named 
within the book.  
 
 
 The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica  
November 9, 2014 
Dedication of the Lateran Basilica  
This ancient basilica in Rome commemorates the first public site of the “mother church” of Roman 
Christianity – a large meeting hall on the Lateran Hill donated by the Emperor Constantine. It was 
dedicated, in 324, under the title “Church of Our Savior.” Later, the ancient building was replaced by a 
new church dedicated to St. John the Baptist, popularly known as St. John Lateran. This is the pope’s 
church – not St. Peter’s as many believe. The Lateran Basilica is where the pope fulfills his role as 
bishop of the city and province of Rome.  
St. Paul says we are God’s temple and God’s Spirit dwells in each of us. In the Gospel, Jesus found 
people selling and buying animals in the temple; the money changers trying to get richer. Jesus was 
angry because they turned God’s temple into a marketplace. What about us? Do we fill our lives with 
endless clutter – stockpiled food and household goods, trendy clothes, fancy cars? Do we fill the temple 
of our bodies with unhealthy food and drink, gossip, anger, busyness, endless noise and distraction? We 
must stop! Stop filling the God-sized space in each of us with other things. Jesus calls us to remember 
our dignity as a temple built of living stones, with hearts that beat for justice, peace and mercy for all 
people. 


